
 

Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

6. UPDATE ON KATE VALLEY CONSENTING PROCESS 
 
 The Subcommittee received a report from Zefanja Potgieter, Resource Planner Solid Waste, 

Christchurch City Council, providing information on the dates for the Environment Court hearings in 
respect to the appeal by Transwaste Canterbury Ltd to the resource consent conditions granted by 
Environment Canterbury and the Hurunui District Council for the Kate Valley Regional Landfill. 


